April 26, 1976

Mr. Michael Tabor 2A Carmel Termace Carmel College Wallingford, Oxon OX10 8BT ENGLAND

Dear Michael:

My wife and I are genuinely looking forward to speaking with you, possibly visiting with you, and even -- giving you a personal Mazal Tov, when we visit in July .

The work of Joseph G. Weiss is mostly in various articles. You might try his article in the Journal of Jewish Studies (VIII) 1956; his contribution to Tiferet Yisrael (the Rabbi Brodie Festschrift); and his article in (XVII, 1951). He also has a posthumous work on Bratzlav, but I have not yet haden chance to evaluate it.

All best wishes and warmest regards.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:gf